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Comments: USFS,  

Regarding Lemon Gulch project, I have noticed nobody in the immediate area is for this proposal whether they

are a mountain biker or not.  That is because they will have to deal with this problem on a daily basis.  Those that

are for this project can pack up and leave when they are done playing in these peoples back yard, leaving the

problems associated behind to deal with.  Although on a smaller scale, this is not unlike having an amusement

park developed in your neighborhood without listening to the concerns from the surrounding neighbors, or the

impact landowners are having at the US border.

 

Since the forest service owns millions of acres with multiple options, why does this trail system need to be next to

private property?  If this is only for the convenience to attract more people to the area what is next?   Building

new roads and trails to unaccessible areas for hunters not hardy enough to compete with those that are able to

walk in the forest with no trails?  This also would be a recipe for disaster.  We just simply cannot start

accomodating every persons wants.  This is what the city is for.  The country needs to stay as is.  

 

These are a couple of my thoughts along with the many obvious problems ie: traffic, livestock, wildlife etc.  

 

Thanks 


